[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents, Grandparents and Friends,

We are getting to that time of year again – The May Fayre.

This year it will be held on the May Bank Holiday Monday the 7th May. And the theme this year is 

TIME TRAVELLER

Your child can travel back in time to the dinosaur age, the Vikings, the Roman era or maybe the Knights of the Round table or if they prefer to an undiscovered planet in 2386 meeting aliens. 

We will start the day at 12.30 meeting at the gate houses at Whaddon Hall with kids in costumes and parade up through Whaddon Village finishing at the school for the Fayre, where there will be lots of stalls, Bar and BBQ, tea, coffee and cake, bouncy castle and May pole dancing. 

The Winslow Concert Band will be entertaining us throughout the afternoon and the kids and parents alike can enjoy a lovely afternoon.

To make sure we all have an amazing afternoon we need your help. If you are able to donate anything to some of the stalls, that would be greatly appreciated.
· Any spare teddies to donate to our teddy bear stall
· Bottle tombola: any kinds of bottles – wine, beer shampoo, fruitshoots – any spare bottles lurking at the back of your cupboard
· Jambola: any empty jam jars or other jars filled with whatever you can think of – sweets, teabags, hairbands, tea lights, popcorn, marbles, small toys, wash cloths – basically anything that can fit in a jar. We have been collecting jars through the year so please ask for empty jars to fill. We have plenty!
· Toys and Books stall: any unwanted toys or books 
· Cakes and bakes for the tea and cake stall
We are also looking for volunteers to help us man the stalls for an hour or so. If you think you can spare some time, please let us know.
You can catch us in the playground before and after school, call me on 07966 962 419 or email us friendsofwhaddon@gmail.com.

Many thanks
The Friends of Whaddon School Committee
